

December 23, 1954 Letter, General Maxwell D. Taylor to Syngman Rhee

Citation:

"Letter, General Maxwell D. Taylor to Syngman Rhee", December 23, 1954, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-049, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University. https://wilson-center.drivingcreative.com/document/122709

Summary:

General Maxwell D. Taylor sends Christmas greetings to Syngman Rhee and Mrs. Rhee.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan



HEADQUARTERS UNITED STATES ARMY FORCES, FAR EAST

EIGHTH UNITED STATES ARMY
OFFICE OF THE COMMANDING GENERAL
APO 348, See Francisco, Colifornia

23 December 1954

Dear Mr. President:

With the approach of the Holiday Season, I wish to send to you and Mrs. Rhee the sincere Christmas greetings of your friends of the Eighth Army. The Army takes pride in its historical association with the President and the people of Korea. I hope that the Holiday Season and the New Year will bring happiness and prosperity to you and yours.

Sincerely yours,

MAXWELL D. TAYLOR General, U. S. Army

Commanding

His Excellency, Syngman Rhee President of the Republic of Korea Kyung Mu Dai Seoul, Korea

Str